



        Dates to Remember March 10: Collaboration Day, No School
March 22: Parent Teacher Interviews
March 24: Non Instructional Day

April 7: Good Friday, No School
April 10: Easter Monday, No School
April 11-14: Spring Break, No School

Next Athletic Society
Meeting - April 19th @

6:30 in the Learning
Commons.

 The grade 9 girls basketball team is hosting CWAJHAA this 
Friday & Saturday.



                                           Junior Forest Rangers 
The Junior Forest Rangers is a 7-week summer work experience program
that aims to showcase careers in Natural Resource Management to High
School students across Alberta. Students are placed on a crew, live on a
wildfire base for the summer and meet with different professionals to take
part in hands-on work projects and educational experiences. Some of these
opportunities include trail building, stream assessments, touring a lumber
mill, helicopter rides, tree planting, wildfire training, bird banding, habitat
restoration
 and so much more. If you are between the
 ages of 16-18, a full time Albertan High 
School student and interested in a Career 
in Forestry, Wildfire, Conservation, Wildlife 
or Environmental Stewardship, check out
 our website for more information on how 
to apply. www.albertajfr.ca

Every year on March 21, people all around the world come together to celebrate World Down
Syndrome Day by wearing brightly colored, mismatched socks. March 21 is symbolic because
people with Down syndrome have 3 copies of their 21st chromosome. Socks were chosen because
the karyotype of Ds chromosomes actually looks like mismatched socks! This year (and in years to
come) we too will be celebrating diversity here at HJ Cody School by educating students about Down
Syndrome and by encouraging staff and students to "ROCK YOUR SOCKS" on March 21. We hope
you will join us and sport your funky mismatched socks on this day





A second group of
H.J. Cody students
visited Quebec in

February. This time
they visited Saint-

Raymond, about 45
minutes from

Quebec City. What
an adventure! We
look forward to

hosting our twins in
May! 


















